

# Mrs. DeMello's K-4 Newsletter

The Week of September 25th

Email: kdemello@canyonsidechristian.school

## **Upcoming Events**

CCS Jog-a-thon is October 5<sup>th</sup> at the JHS gym. Please bring back your permission slips so your child can ride the bus. Students will also need sack lunch this day. Students need to wear sneakers without black soles. Thanks Pumpkin Patch Field Trip: October 19<sup>th</sup>...more info to come Character Parade: October 26<sup>th</sup>

### Our Learning

This week we learned about the letter D. We learned the sound that D makes and words that begin with the letter. We made dog and doughnut crafts. This week we also celebrated Johnny Appleseed Day. We painted with apples, saw that inside an apple is a star, and ate dried apples. In Bible we talked about the Tower of Babel. We learned that our God is so powerful he can change the language we speak. Also, we learned that Abraham would trust and follow God. Next week, we learn how God blesses

Abraham!

#### Reminders

Please make sure your child has a warm jacket.

We will begin our Book-it for the month of October. Our class goal is one book a week. Parents can keep track on the calendars I'm sending home. Bring the calendars back at the end of the month for a pizza certificate from Pizza Hot.

You can place book orders on ine at scholastic.com. Our class code is Q8LKT. Thank you!

Thursday is hat day. You can wear a hat for a dollar.

I have put a new snack calendar for October in each folder.

#### At-Home Practice

Please bring back homework for a prize. Please read your new library book this weekend. Thanks!!